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No. We do not need to establish any such program. What we need to do is let our 

forests be managed properly. Let our farmers and growers produce their yields and 

that in and of itself will steward the land much better than is currently happening. 

Oregonians are tired of being mismanaged and overregulated in the name of climate 

change. Just stop.   

 

Vote NO on SB 1187. 

 

 


